Cabinet Meeting via Zoom
December 2™ 2023

Zone 112 & 13 Report
DG Mike and fellow cabinet members
| have held an in person meeting with clubs in Zone 12 and had representation from all 5 clubs. A very
successful meeting and everyone was so happy to have an in person one after so many years of Zoom
Zone Meetings. | have asked the Zone 13 clubs if they wanted to attend, | had one club submit a report
and have interactions with another but that is all. | attended 1* VDG Jennifer at the joint meetings of 2
of my clubs and 1 I-11 club in Kamloops. It was a good meeting with good attendance from all 2 clubs.
| have done 1 official visit to Logan Lake where | inducted a new member. MMRs are being done in both
zones and dues are paid to LCl and MD19 in both zones.
We most definitely need to get a zone chair for 113 next year. The clubs have become quite isolated and
do not participate at a zone or district level. It is difficult to keep on top of issues or assist them if we do
not have firsthand knowledge of what they need.
Clubs are all active and several have brought in new members or have potential members in the wings.
Respectively Submitted
PDG Debbie Bostock



